Minutes of the Smithville Town Board
November 10, 2014

A special meeting of the Smithville Town Board was called to order at 6:30 by Supervisor Fred Heisler Jr.
The purpose of the meeting was to review the Preliminary Budget after some revisions were made at
the last meeting and then to approve the Preliminary Budget as the Adopted 2015 Budget.

ATTENDANCE in addition to Supervisor Heisler ALSO:

Councilman Bob Whitmore Town Clerk Alison Owens
Councilman Karl Ludwig

Councilman Tom Pollard

Councilman John Cammarata, absent

The 2015 Preliminary Budget was reviewed but the budget figures on the right side of all the pages had
not been filled in. Since approval of the Budget depended on this procedure happening, the Board could
not progress in adopting the final Budget. Councilman Ludwig will meet with the bookkeeper to make
sure the figures are filled in for the Nov. 17" meeting.

There were a few points of discussion on other topics but there was no other business to come before
the Board. Supervisor Heisler declared the meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. The next official Town Board
meeting is Nov. 17",

Smithville Town Clerk

Alison B. Owens



